
 

 

October 19, 2010 
 
Andrew Eason 
Tetra Tech 
400 - 161 Portage Avenue 
Winnipeg  MB  R3B 0Y4 
 
Dear Mr. Eason: 
 
Re: Disraeli Bridges Project – Draft River Drilling Program  

 
This will acknowledge your email of October 18, 2010 and attached draft River Drilling Program 
regarding the river drilling program in the Red River. 
 
The draft River Drilling Program letter has been reviewed and Manitoba Conservation has no 
concerns with the proposed approach from a contaminated materials management perspective.  
It would be appreciated if Tetra Tech could provide a final copy of the drilling program once it 
has been finalized along with a short report, including analytical results at the conclusion of the 
drilling program.  Environment Officers from the department may be present for some of the 
drilling activities, but will observe from the shore line and will be equipped with standard level A 
PPE. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at 945-
7053. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Randy Webber 
Regional Supervisor 
 
c:  File: 20861 
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